
                                                                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sub: Notice of Change in Landline Telephone Numbers” 
 
Dear Members 
We bring to your notice change in our landline Telephone numbers with effect from 4th December 2019. 
 
The following are our Landline Telephone numbers  
022-22690322/23 
022-20820381/82/83/84/85 
 
The following Landline Numbers stood deactivated with effect from 4th December 2019 
022-22690324/25/26 
 
 All members are requested to please    make a note of the above change so that communication is not a 
constraint.. 
 
Thanks and Regards 
 
P Das Gupta 
Deputy Chief Executive Officer, 
Fixed income Money market & Derivatives Association of India (FIMMDA), 
2nd Flr, United India Bldg, 
Next to RBI Monetary Museum, 
Sir P.M.Road, Fort, 
Mumbai 400 001. 
 


